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No. IHFD/ IDD/ 313/ 2008                             August 27, 2008 

 
The Presidents/Chief Executives, 
All Banks/DFIs 
 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

MODIFIED FORMAT FOR QUARTERLY REPORT ON INFRASTRUCTURE FINANCE 

Please refer to our letter No. IHFD/900(HF)/63/2008 dated February 11, 2008 through which 
Banks/DFIs were advised to submit data on quarterly basis.  
 
It has been decided to revise the format for Infrastructure Project Finance data (Annexure D) to meet 
some additional requirement. Moreover, data on new projects is also needed on a separate format 
(Annexure E). Accordingly, Banks/DFIs are advised to submit data on the required format (Annexure D 
& E) effective from quarter ending September 2008. We shall also appreciate submission of soft copies 
of the data using excel format to usman.shaukat@sbp.org.pk with cc to saleem.zia@sbp.org.pk. 

                                                                                                                                            Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 
                                                   (Rizwan Pesnani) 
                                                  DIRECTOR 

Encl: As above 


